


David Berlow Solar Ground Mount
Special Permit Request

(Filed on behalf of David Berlow by Harvest Sun Solar)

Property Owner and Address:
David Berlow
71 Red Pony Rd
West Tisbury, MA 02575 

Dear esteemed members of the West Tisbury ZBA,

At the request of the property owner, and pursuant to Sections 8.10-4C and 
4.2-2D4 of the West Tisbury bylaws, we would like to be granted a special permit to 
construct a ground mounted photovoltaic system (PV) in the front of the dwelling located at 
71 Red Pony Rd in West Tisbury and require 25FT of setback relief from the Northern 
property line. 

The property owner request the arrays be located in the front of the dwelling, as the 
buildings on the parcel are constructed in the back of the parcel. The property itself is 
located in a rural setting and the proposed arrays would be constructed next to an area of 
the parcel the has been developed into an agricultural site from which crops are 
harvested. The proposed location of the new PV arrays will be in a location on the parcel 
that was once the location of a now decommissioned Solar Thermal array for heating hot 
water. While the Solar Thermal Array has been removed, provisions for it still remain in the 
ground as conduits leading from the former site to the basement of one of the nearby 
buildings.  We believe the front of this dwelling is an appropriate setting for small ground 
mounted PV arrays.

We would also request 25 Feet of setback relief from the Northernmost property 
line.  This request comes with a concern for aesthetics (the centering of the arrays in the 
yard, and a consideration of the width of the driveway with which Mr. Berlow accesses his 
property.  Note: Most of the driveway itself is not located on Mr. Berlow’s property and 
neither is his electrical service meter pedestal.  This creates an additional buffer that could 
be considered additive to the proposed real setback of 25FT.

We would hope that the ZBA grant our client’s request for Special Permits, as the 
PV system will provide much relief from the rising cost of energy and the help the Town of 
West Tisbury in reaching its climate action related goals.

Sincerely,

Daniel Phelan
Project Manager
Harvest Sun Solar




